
 

 

 

 

DATE: Thursday, 26th June 2025 

 

 

To:      Parents of students in YEAR 13 (2025-2026) 

SUBJECT:  EXTRA LESSONS ON SATURDAYS (SEPTEMBER 
THROUGH NOVEMBER 2025) 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s.   As we journey together with our children through this critical 

and final year of their school life, we would like to share some important information regarding 

extra lessons that we believe are truly needed in a year where time is of the essence.  

 
Over the past few years, it has been our experience that students and their teachers find time one 

of the most challenging elements in this final year of A-Levels.  Our teachers have therefore 

agreed to dedicate time on Saturday mornings to invest in additional teaching to help students 

better cope with the rigour of the content towards their board exam preparation.  

 
We strongly advise you to kindly ensure that your child is present for these ‘extra lessons ‘and 

treat them seriously as it is in their best interest. It is our sincere endeavour to give them the best 

possible attention as they prepare for their GCE exams in May-June 2026.  

 
A detailed schedule will be sent once we re-open after the summer break in August 2025.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 
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